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Department of Education
CARAGA REGION
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DIVISION VIRTUAL ORIENTATION ON THE ARAL SCHOOL READINESS AND
RESPONSIVENESS AUDIT (ASSRA)

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors, SGOD and CID
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors / DICs
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All others Concerned

1. Pursuant to DepEd Memorandum No. 056, s. 2025 titled “Supplemental
Guidelines on the Implementation of the ARAL School Readiness and
Responsiveness Audit” this office shall conduct a Division Virtual
Orientation on the ARAL School Readiness and Responsiveness Audit
(ASSRA) on July 30, 2025 (Wednesday) at 1:30 PM via MS Teams through this
link: : inyurl

2. This orientation aims to:
a. Provide an overview of the ASSRA framework and objectives.
b. Discuss audit tools, indicators, and timelines; and
c. Ensure readiness and alignment of school-based implementation with
ARAL standards.

3. The participants of this orientation are the PSDSs/DICs and public
elementary and secondary school heads.

4. 100% attendance of the identified participants is enjoined.

5. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

Assistant Schpols Division Superi
ficer-In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

MANVEL O. CABERTE
rfimdent

Encl: As stated

Reference: As stated
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